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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Don’t miss our upcoming OPD webinar; Mandatory workforce survey reminder; Shape future of NCRS; Job opportunity at Community Pharmacy England.
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Community Pharmacy England is hosting a webinar on Original Pack Dispensing (OPD) on Monday 25th November, at 7.30pm.

The session will cover the upcoming regulatory changes, effective January 2025, which will allow pharmacies to dispense up to +/- 10% of prescribed quantities in original packs. Our experts will explain what these changes mean for your dispensing processes and provide updates on reimbursement and IT arrangements.

If you have specific questions, you can send them to our Regulations Team in advance to help shape the discussion. Don’t miss this opportunity to prepare for the changes ahead.









		Book your place today 
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Pharmacy owners are reminded to complete the 2024 workforce survey, which is mandatory for all pharmacy owners. The survey will close at midnight on Wednesday 11th December 2024.

An email was sent by the NHS Business Services Authority in October with a link to the survey. Please note that if you are part of a multiple pharmacy group, the survey may be completed centrally on your behalf.

Read more about the survey and how to complete it









		






			Shape the future of NCRS and communications to patients
The deadline is fast approaching for feedback on the National Care Records Service (NCRS).

NHS England is seeking input from community pharmacy professionals to help guide improvements to NCRS. Your responses will be crucial in identifying ways to reduce pharmacy record-keeping burdens and enhance communication with patients.

Complete the survey by 20th November 









		






			Job opportunity: Service Development Manager
Are you passionate about community pharmacy services? If so, we may have the perfect job opportunity for you!

We are seeking a new recruit to join our Services Team to support the development of community pharmacy services, with a particular focus on locally commissioned services.

Learn more about the role
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).















image4.png
Community

1 Pharmacy J

Reminder: complete the 2024 §
mandatory workforce survey |-




image5.png
Community
Pharmacy
England




image6.png




image7.png




image8.png




image9.png




image1.png
Community

1 Pharmacy




image2.png
‘ - . The voice of community pharmacy




image3.png
Original Pack
Dispensing webinar

Monday 25th November | 7.30pm

Community
England





